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Comments: It is with great pleasure that I write to the U.S. Forest Service to encourage you to permit the

proposed activities outlined by Midas Gold in Alternative 2 during this public input process.

I have reviewed the DEIS using the tools provided by the U.S. Forest Service, I believe Alternative 2 is the best

option moving forward. The environmental scrutiny of this project as compared to other mining projects I have

seen, along with the creation of employment in the community and other economic factors makes this a great

project to move forward. I am confident in the integrity of Midas Gold's executive team to follow through on its

promises to restore the site because of federal and state financial assurance laws.

This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I am grateful for the tools the Forest Service has

provided to review the DEIS and learn more about the project. These tools have given Idahoans sufficient time to

comment. Please permit alternative 2 and continue moving the project forward so our citizens can reap the

positive impacts.


